
University Registrar's Office

Tuesday, December 5, 2023

Spring 2024 Registration Updates and Deadlines

Dear Yale College and Graduate School Students,

The spring 2024 registration period closes at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 21. Your registration

worksheets will be locked at that time and will remain so until add/drop period opens on January 8 at

8:00 a.m.

Yale College students must enroll in a minimum of three course credits.

Enrollment in courses with pending instructor permission requests is not guaranteed; instructor

permission pending and waitlisted courses do not count towards the minimum of three enrolled

credits for Yale College students.

Faculty will continue to review and approve or deny permission requests, but students will not

be able to add them to or remove them from their schedules until add/drop period opens.

Automated waitlisting will end at 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 21. When add/drop period

opens, students may only enroll in the course for which they were waitlisted if a seat becomes

available. There will be no email notifications of vacant seats.

Students should review their Degree Audit through the Yale Hub to ensure their planned

enrollment applies toward degree and major requirements.

Sincerely,

University Registrar's Office

246 Church Street, 3rd Floor

New Haven, CT 06520-8321

(203) 432-2330

registrar.yale.edu
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